
Al-Sheikh:  Occupation’s
government  continues  piracy
and  theft  of  Palestinian
money
The Secretary-General of the Executive Committee of the PLO,
Hussain  al-Shaikh,  said  in  a  statement  today  that  the
[Israeli]  occupation  government  continues  with  its  money
piracy over the Palestinians’ funds and decides to deduct
hundreds of millions of shekels to further embed the policy of
financial blockade and steal our money.

He  slammed  the  Israeli  decision  to  deduct  millions  of
palestinian funds as a “step that adds to the daily escalation
in our cities, villages and camps and the legalization of our
bloodshed.”
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